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Welcome to the Neighborhood 
  

A very warm Welcome  
to our new Residents: 

 
• Richard Bass 

 
• John Romanchuk 

 
• Grace Klamo 

 
 
 

We hope you enjoy your time here with us! 
 

 

My Doctor’s Inn 

Upcoming Events & Entertainment 

 

Outings 

• March 1st: Aspen Restaurant 
• March 8th: MC Lunch Take Out 
• March 15th: Camp Ticonderoga 

• March 22nd: AL Chinese Take Out 
• March 27th: Newsies Play @ W.C.S.P.A 

 

Entertainment  

• March 9th: Joe A. @ 2:30pm 

• March 15th Marie C. @ 2:30pm 

 

Events 

• Mondays & Fridays Bingo 

• Bingo Store Open 1-2pm on the 15th 

• Catholic Mass & Communion 

 Every other Sunday 

 
We wish the following residents a wonderful  

birthday month and an upcoming year filled with many blessings! 
 

Kathleen S.               March 5th 

Gayle S.                    March 6th 

Joan J.                      March 8th 

LaVern L.                 March 9th 

Josephine B.              March 10th 

Fred F.                       March 23rd 

Princella R.               March 26th 

Meet our Staff: 

Aida Moussa, Director of Operations 

Rebecca Holland, Executive Director 

Nikki Mason , Director  of Community Relations 

LaMarr Thomas, Director of Dining Services 

Angela Martin, Director of Life Enrichment 

Telitha Major, Administrative  Assistant Director 

Fredi Gjika, Director of Maintenance 
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Associate of the Month: Terri Simons 

Terri is a true asset to MDI, she is compassionate  

 to our residents and goes above and beyond for  

them on a daily basis. She is also an exceptional  

team player; always helping anywhere that she is need it.  

Terri is always trying to make sure our residents are happy!  

Keep up the great work Terri.   

We are truly blessed to have you on our team.  

 

. 

 

 

 

 

TRIVIA & FACTS 

 

 Daylight Savings Time begins in March, blessing us all with an extra hour of daylight after months of 
long, long nights and short, short days.  

 And then, of course, there’s St Patrick’s Day, which falls on the 17th of March. St Patrick’s Day was first 
recognized as an official feast day in the 17th century. Today it serves as a celebration of Irish history 

and culture. 

  The birth flower of March is the daffodil. Daffodils are synonymous with spring and new beginnings.   

        The gifting of a daffodil is said to be one of the purest expressions of love.  

  The world’s first telephone was patented on the 7th of March, 1876, by Alexander Graham Bell. He    

        made the first phone call only three days later to his assistant, uttering the first phrase ever  

        transmitted via telephone: “Mr. Watson, come here. I want to see you.  

  March 1933 marked the invention of family favorite board game Monopoly.  

 Coca-Cola was invented by John Pemberton in the March of 1886. It was initially intended to be a 

       patent medicine – heavily advertised, over-the-counter products with dubious medical uses. After  

       Pemberton’s product was bought out by a savvy businessman, it grew to become the soft drinks 

       juggernaut it is today.  

Resident of the Month: Rosemarie Tedesco 

Rosie was born on January 22, 1943, in Detroit. She was the youngest of 7 siblings, so she received plenty of 

attention and still has an easy time striking up a conversation with anyone she meets. Being the youngest of a 

large and extended Italian family, instilled in her the importance of standing up for yourself, which Rosie  

carries with her today. She advocates for others and encourages people to stand up for themselves. Over the 

years, she made great friends who could count on her for sound advice and always a good laugh. Along with 

a desire to look out for others, she is also an avid animal lover.  

Rosie has always been creative and has built skills in various crafts, including crochet, paper-tole, and  

ceramics. She always manages to take her craft projects to the next level and is always willing to teach and 

share the fruits of her creativity with everyone. 

She married her beloved husband, Tony, and they were married 58 years before his passing last year. Rosie's 

family was her top priority, raising three children. Early on, the family moved from Warren MI, to Windsor, 

Ontario, Canada, where they took part in a family-owned Italian restaurant and farm. Rosie made the desserts 

for the restaurant and managed the farm for a time. The farm was a far cry from her life in the Detroit  

suburbs. Starting early in the morning, she milked cows and goats and cared for chickens, rabbits, and pigs, 

to name a few. Ask her about her pet calf Cesar, who used to follow her around the farm like a puppy! Rosie 

was a hit with school groups that visited the farm. Once Tony retired, they moved to a cabin in the North 

Michigan woods on the AuSable river. They called it their "Little Piece of Heaven." They enjoyed the slower 

pace of life in the beautiful surroundings.    

Rosie continues to enjoy life's simple pleasures and maintains a great sense of humor. She has a strong  

devotion to her Catholic faith. And along with her faith, she has two grandchildren and ten great-

grandchildren, who are the joy of her life. She cherishes time with family and friends and loves to reminisce.  

Rosie can be a force, but at her core, she is a kind, creative soul who touches the lives of everyone she meets. 

She feels so lucky to be part of the MDI community, and we hope her story has inspired and made it  

comfortable for you to say "Hello" the next time you see Rosie! She'll be happy to tell you more and share a 

laugh!                                                           

                                                                Congratulations Rosemarie! 


